
 

 
 
 
 
 

July 2024 
Dear Students/Parents/Carers 
 
Results Day – Thursday 15 August 2024 
 
I am writing with important information for all students who will be receiving their results on 15 August 
this year. 
 
For College leavers and Y12 Further Maths students, Level 3 results (A level and Applied General) will 
be available to collect between 8.15am and 10.30am in the Sports Hall on Thursday 15 August.  
 
Results Day for A Level and Level 3 Applied/General Qualifications is Thursday 15 August 2024.  You will 
be able to collect your results, in person, from College between 8.15am and 10.30am on that day. 
If you are unable to come in to College to collect your results you have three other options available to 
you: 
 

1. You can nominate someone else to collect your results on your behalf between 8.15am and 
10.30am on Thursday 15 August 2024.  The person collecting would need to bring a letter signed 
by you stating the name of the person collecting them, and that you give your permission for 
them to collect – in the letter you must also state your full legal name and date of birth.  The 
person nominated to collect must bring some form of photographic ID of themselves to show to 
staff before they are given the results. 
  

2. You can provide an A4 sized stamped addressed envelope to the Exams Officer before Friday         
5 July 2024 and your results will be put in the post to you on Thursday 15 August 2024.  Please 
ensure you put the correct amount of postage on the envelope (Large Letter stamp). 

  
3. You can view your results on Cedar from 8.00am on Friday 16 August 2024. 

  
On the day, information will also be provided about Certificate collection, resits and Enquiries about 
Results fees and deadlines. 
 
If students have any queries about results or wish to discuss a possible Review of Marking, they will be 
able to speak to teaching staff who will be in Room 1.13. 
 
Access to wellbeing support will be available and our Careers Advisors will be able to provide information 
and advice regarding university places, UCAS clearing, apprenticeship information or general careers 
advice.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Stuart Nash 
Principal, New College Bradford 


